
*Please share this with your districts and committees*  

 

Good afternoon everyone! 

The General Service conference just wrapped up and I have some exciting news to share! Last 

fall we nominated our past Delegate, Jennifer B. to be considered for to be the next General 

Service Trustee at Large. I am thrilled to report that she has been elected! Along with that, our 

Teddy B., who has been serving as a non-trustee director will now be a General Service Trustee 

as well!! 

 

That is right, two of our own will be serving as Trustees on the General Service board!  

I am sure your districts and committees will be excited by this news so I want to share about a 

custom that other areas practice when one of their former delegates are elected to serve at 

trustees: 

At the Post Conference Assembly on May 17 you can choose to have each member of your 

district bring a flower to Jennifer and Teddy to show our love and appreciation for 

them. This is of course up to you and your district or committee to participate, but please 

consider it! Jennifer and Teddy will not attend our summer or Fall Assemblies as they fall on the 

same weekends as their board meetings in New York.  

 

Please reach out to me if you have any questions, 

 
Drew Baker 
CNCA Chair 

 


